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The National Manager — Operations
Anti Dumping Commission
Customs House

1010 Latrobe st

Docklands Vic 3008

RE: Revocation of measures — sodium bicarbonate
Dear Sir/Madam,

As you are aware Orica Australia Pty Ltd has applied for revocation of anti dumping
measures for sodium bicarbonate. The only Australian manufacturer of the chemical, Penrice
Soda Holdings, ceased operations on the 24™ June 2014.

Following the closure of the Penrice Soda Holdings operations at the Osborne site there is no
current injury to Australian industry, and there is unlikely to be a recurrence of injury if the
measures were to be revoked. A competitive price for sodium bicarbonate will benefit the
local agricultural industry and therefore Orica is passing on the full benefits of the revocation
of measures immediately to customers. Please see the attached confidential spread sheet
containing pricing calculations and confidential example purchase order.

We would therefore ask that consideration be given to the revocation of measures being back
dated to the date the review commenced.

Yours Sincerely,

CraigClarke.



